
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  23rd January 2017 
 
Wednesday 5th April 2017 Year 2 – Trampoline Park @ Jump Nation   
 
I am pleased to inform you that the P.E department have organised a reward trip for Year 2 to a trampoline 
park. Trampolining is great for stimulating, motivating and enhancing confidence of the pupils outside the 
typical learning environment. It also helps support the development of strength along with flexibility, 
balance and co-ordination. The event aims to deliver the skills allowing pupils to twist, flip and wall-run like 
a pro.   
 
The pupils will be leaving school at 10.30 am and returning at 12.30 pm. A pack lunch will be provided.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £15.00.  
 
Please fill in the reply slip below along with the parental consent form and cash or cheque made payable 
to Hydesville Tower School and return it to me by Monday 13th February 2017. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
D. Fairbrother (Miss.) 
P. E. Department 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Wednesday 5th April 2017 Year 2 – Trampoline Park @ Jump Nation   
 
Child’s Name :....................................................................................          Form :......................... 
 
I confirm that I have received notification of the above event and that my daughter/son will attend.  
 
Please find enclosed £15.00 for this trip.  
 
Emergency contact number:………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Medical conditions: …………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signed Parent: ..................................................................................... Date :............................ 
 
Please return reply slip to Miss. Fairbrother. 
 


